
19,

Dear Governor Towers:

May I thank you agais for sending me tko copy
of your Annual Baport to t&e Minister of finance* X am
glad to have t&© text and draft*, and X want to caspll-
&Q&t you particularly on the attractive way In vfoieh
thi» Seport Is pre»«ntdd as to Uie oharts, typ^# us® of
oolor, etc.

X hop^ X shall hava the ploasuro of seeing and
talking with you at an early date.

Sincerely yours.

The Honorable G. P. Towers,
GoTeraor,
Bank of Canada,
Ottawa.
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